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Allied Vision is aware of the substance restrictions of the Californian Safe Drinking Water and Toxic 
Enforcement Act of 1986 that requires manufacturers to notify Californians about significant chemicals that 
cause cancer or birth defects or other reproductive harm. The law requires that no person doing business, 
knowingly and intentionally expose an individual to a chemical known to the state of California to cause 
cancer, birth defects, or reproductive toxicity without first giving a clear and reasonable warning. 

 

According to our latest assessment of the proposition-65 list, latest update on 2023-Jan-27:  

https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list 
 

Allied Vision cameras contain these substances that are regulated by the Californian Safe Drinking Water 
and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986: 

- Lead Actetate (content below 0.1%) 

Therefore, Allied Vision cameras may only be sold in California with this warning label:  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Häusler, Product Compliance Officer 
 
The latest version of this declaration is always available for download here:  
https://www.alliedvision.com/en/about-us/our-qm/   

 WARNING 

This product can expose you to chemicals 
including Lead Acetate, which is known to 

the State of California to cause cancer.  
For more information go to: 
www.P65Warnings.ca.gov 
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